
 

 

 

 
 
 Voting for Your Favorite Hallway Design  
The three designs will be on display in the Meeting Room from June 30th to July 14th. 
Owners (one vote per unit) can complete a ballot to pick their favorite design and light 
fixture metal trim finish. If no design receives 50% or more of the ballots cast, there will be a 
runoff vote between the top two.  
 

 

Hallway Reno Update July 2023    
 
  
 
The Board has received significant negative feedback to the three hallway designs. We 
are also continuing to receive concerns that the Board has an agenda to complete the 
hallway project as its top priority, despite repeated assurances by the Board to the 
contrary.  
  
Apart from getting an estimate for the hallway project to include in the Reserve Fund 
Study, the Board is putting the hallway project design on hold, and it will be revisited by 
a future board. 



 

 
We wish to once again repeat that we have not prioritized hallways over the Fan Coil 
Units (there are 2 Fan Coil Units in every condo unit which control the flow of heated 
and cooled air from the building’s boiler and chiller to the condo units) and Make-Up Air 
units (there are 2 Make-Up Air units on the roof that control the flow of heated and 
cooled air to the hallways). 
  
No projects will be awarded construction contracts until a fulsome reserve fund study is 
completed in early 2024.  This will allow the Board to then determine when each of 
these important projects should be completed. Likely, the Fan Coil Units will be done 
first, followed by the Make-up Air Units, followed by the hallways. 
  
Regardless of the above, our immediate focus is, and always has been, the completion 
of the pool and garage repairs as soon as possible. 
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